Forest Lakes District

Solid Rock Builders Ministry

Sunday Service Announcement

Solid Rock Builders Ministry
Solid Rock Builders is a Forest Lakes District ministry of volunteers.  We help small congregations build churches that otherwise could not be build.
There are many small congregations in our district that do not yet have a church. Solid Rock Builders volunteers help these congregations build their first church.
The following video explains what Solid Rock Builders Ministry is all about and how you can get involved.

<Play Solid Rock Builders Ministry Video>

For More Information

The Viroqua Grace Church will begin building on June 20.  Building will continue throughout the summer.  We are looking for men, women, and young adult volunteers.  You don’t have to be a professional builder.  We’ll teach you everything you need to know.  We also need support volunteers.
You can find more information in today’s bulletin about the Solid Rock Builders Ministry, and the project in Viroqua WI.  
Interested
If you are interested in participating in the Solid Rock Builders Ministry, raise your hand, the ushers will be passing out response cards.
Fill out the response cards and give them to <church contact, team leader, or send them to the Solid Rock Builders address listed on the card>

<Optional> We will be forming a mission trip to Viroqua in the next few weeks to help build the Grace Church.
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